
                                 
 

2nd October 2023 
 
 

Regarding conclusion of MXP turbocharger supply contract with Turbo Systems United Co., Ltd 
 
 
We have signed MXP turbocharger supply agreement with Turbo Systems United Co., Ltd. at Accelleron's 

headquarters in Baden, Switzerland. According to this agreement, we will strengthen our collaboration and 

strategically respond to the rapidly changing business environment and customer needs associated with the 

digitalization of the maritime industry. 

 

MXP turbochargers are characterized by the use of data and digital technology to support the operation and 

maintenance. The simple design with a reduced number of components, the function to prevent erroneous operation, 

and the adoption of a self-maintenance app make it easy for onboard crew to perform maintenance not only at 

conventional service stations, but also improve the flexibility of the service system and reduce operating costs. 

 By installing this unit on our engines, maintenance on board will be facilitated, and it will be possible to greatly 

improve convenience and efficiency, as well as the safety of onboard crews. 

 

While pursuing technological innovation at the forefront, we value the safety and trust of our customers most. In 

addition, by actively engaging in cooperation with business partners, we will expand our business by utilizing digital 

solutions and create new value to contribute to the realization of a sustainable society. 
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